
 

Trinity Academy St Peter’s 
“Believe you can. Strive for excellence. Stand proud.” 

School Newsletter 
19 May 2023 

Term dates 

2022/2023 

Closes: 26 May 2023 

Opens: 5 June 2023 

Closes: 21 July 2023 

2023/2024 

Closed: Inset Day 1 September 
2023 

Opens: 4 September 2023 

Closes: 20 October 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 6 November 
2023 

Opens: 7 November 2023 

Closes: 22 December 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 8 January 
2024 

Opens: 9 January 2024 

Closes: 9 February 2024 

Opens: 19 February 2024 

Closes: 28 March 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 8 April 2024 

Opens: 9 April 2024 

Closed: May Day 6 May 2024 

Closes: 24 May 2024 

Opens: 3 June 2024 

Closes: 19 July 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 22 July 2024 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    W/C  15/05/23 

1st Brontё class 99.50% 

 2nd Moore class 95% 

3rd Attenborough class 

94.14% 

4th Hawking class 92.77% 

5th Adams class 83.16% 

Well done Brontё 

Class! 

Parents should call the 
office on 01422 831971 to 
report a pupil absent. This 
should be done on the 1st 

day of absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 

Reception - Reggie F - for amazing enthusiasm when learning about the 
life cycle of a duck. Reggie has drawn upon his knowledge of ducklings to 
answer questions in class and independently write words. Animals are 
definitely a great interest for Reggie and we are so proud of his hard 
work this week!   

Year 1 - Lylah-Rae T - for excellent effort in all lessons and taking pride in 
all her work. I am very proud of her enthusiasm and effort. Keep up the 
hard work, you should be very proud of yourself.   

Year 2 - Luiellah-Flower H - for trying hard with her writing. Luiellah is 
showing pride in her writing in all lessons and her handwriting is 
improving daily. Keep up the hard work!   

Year 3 - Addison S - for making a super effort to improve the 
presentation of his work. He has been trying hard with his handwriting 
and has been beaming with pride at the beautiful work that he has 
produced. Well done!  

Year 4 - Craig B - for superb effort in everything he's worked on this 
week. Plus, being an excellent role model for the 'Together' part of our 
school motto. A real team player; thank you Craig!   

Year 5 - ALL OF Y5! - for showing great resilience in the face of lots of 
changes and being adaptable to new situations. Well done Year 5! 

Year 6 -  Ethan M - for excelling in our maths lessons this week and 
working extremely hard on understanding algebra. He has persevered 
and the one thing that really stood out was how proud he was of his 
work. This is now on our proud wall. Well done! 

Trinity Academy St. Peter’s 

St Peter’s Avenue, Sowerby 
Bridge, Halifax, HX6 1HB 

PE Dates  

Monday PM - Hawking 

class 

Monday PM - Brontë class 

Swimming 

Tuesday PM - 

Attenborough class 

Friday AM - Adams class 

Friday PM - Moore class 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Moore Class 

1st - Oscar TH 

2nd - Izzy W 

3rd - Harry S 

Hawking Class 

1st - Theron T 

2nd - Edie B 

3rd - Jayden S 

Brontë Class 

1st - Casey H 

2nd - Ebony S 

3rd - Charlotte W 

Adams Class 

1st - Sienna H 

2nd - Katie B 

3rd - Zak H 



  

  

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

CAMHS - KS2 Resilience Workshops 

Over the last 2 weeks, we have had workshops running with our KS2 children. These 
have been organised by CAMHS—Open Minds, and we had Alice join us to talk about 
resilience. 

She went through what this means and what they would be doing in the workshops. The children took part in a variety of 
activities and talks throughout the sessions such as ways to tackle mental health, what challenges we face and they also 
completed a booklet. 

Thank you to CAMHS—Open Minds for coming in to school and delivering these sessions for our children! 

Y6 Kwik Cricket Tournament 

On Tuesday, some of our Y6 children took part in a Kwik Cricket tournament at Sowerby Cricket Club. 
They competed alongside other schools as part of Ryburn Valley High School’s games programme. 

The children had been practising Kwik Cricket, as this was relatively new to most of them. That being 
said, everyone who took part did brilliantly, and represented TASP really well. We hope it was a great 
experience for them all, and encourages them to play sports more often. 

Quack quack - Some EGGciting Visitors! 

Attenborough class welcomed some very exciting visitors in to school on Tuesday. We are 
patiently waiting for them all to hatch; we have had a few fluffy newcomers already! We’ll 
keep you updated on their progress! Keep an eye on our socials! 

All Attenborough Class children and their families are invited in to see the ducklings on 
Monday 22 May after school from 3:30pm—4:00pm. 

TASP Forest School 

We are excited to welcome Ms. Gravestock to TASP to offer our children a Forest School 
experience. 

She will be here with us for 2 afternoons a week in Year 1/2 and Year 3/4. Throughout the 
sessions your children will be exploring topics such as sustainable development, local bio-diversity and environmental 
interaction. They aim to encourage pupils to explore their natural, local space and geography. 

Ms. Gravestock will also be running after school clubs for our Year 5 and Year 6 students.  

On Tuesdays she will run a Gardening Club which will focus on a range of activities and games based around planting & 
growing.  

On Thursdays she will then run an Eco Club. This is open to the Earthshot Eco-Committee in Y5/6 and any other Y5/6 children 
that are interested in helping and contributing towards the project. This will focus more on environmental activities. 

For these clubs, a letter has been sent out today to gain interest/permission. Both clubs will start 
after school next week from 3:20pm to 4:20pm. Please confirm if your child would like to take 
part in the after school clubs no later than midday on Monday 22 May. You will then receive 
confirmation that your child has a place in the club on Monday afternoon. 

STEM Challenge Winners - Trip to TAG 

Our Year 5 STEM Challenge winners Jack and JJ were invited to Trinity Academy Grammar this morning.  

They worked in the woodwork department and made themselves a sweet dispenser 

that they have brought home. Both Jack and JJ said they had so much fun!  

Thank you TAG for having us! 



 

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Key Dates 

• 22 May - Attenborough Class Ducklings 3:30pm—
4:00pm 

• 24 May - EYFS & KS1 School Disco 3:30pm—4:30pm 

• 25 May - KS2 School Disco 3:30pm—4:30pm 

• 6 June - Y5/6 Rounders Competition @RVHS 

• 7 June - Voices Together 2023 Concert @The Victoria 
Theatre 

• 13 June - Y5 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

• 14 June - School Uniform Event 

• 20 June - Outdoor Athletics Event @RVHS 

• 23 June - Y3/4 Trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

• 4 July - Y3 Unihoc Event @RVHS 

• 8 July - TASP Summer Fair 

 

After School Clubs 

• Girls All Sports Club - Mondays 3:20pm—
4:20pm 

• Drama Club - Tuesday 3:20pm—4:20pm 
(KS2) 

• Y5/6 Gardening Club - Tuesday 3:20pm—
4:20pm 

• Y6 Achieve - Wednesday 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Choir - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

• Y5/6 Eco-Club  - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Football Club with Halifax Town - Friday 
3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

 

 
Reminder 

School Dinners - Week 3 w/c 22 May  

(New Menu) 

REMINDER - Punctuality 

We have found that some children are consistently 

arriving at school after the school doors have opened 

for the day. 

Please can you ensure that all children are lined up and ready to 

enter school with their teacher to start their learning at 8:45am for 

EYFS/KS1 and at 8:50am for KS2. 

Children should not be arriving after the doors open. 

REMINDER - School Trip Attendance & Payments 

Please ensure that if you would like your child to attend their 
class trip then you need to sign and return their permission 
slip ASAP. Parents/carers will be contacted individually if 
they have not yet responded. 

Please also ensure that any payments are 
made before the school holidays start at 
the end of next week. 

If you need to discuss this, or have any 
issues, please speak with Mrs. Riley in the 
school office. 

REMINDER - School Disco 

The dates for the school disco are fast approaching so, if you 
haven’t already, please sign your child up if they would like to 
attend via the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/TTmKY1FJFe  

Payments must be made in cash before 
attending the disco on your child’s designated 
night. 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 24 May 

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Thursday 25 May 

REMINDER - Choir/Drama Club Changes 

Don’t forget that Choir will now be held on Tuesday 23 

May instead of Thursday 25 May due to the school 

disco.  

Drama club will be CANCELLED on this day to 

accommodate the choir. 

Uniform Donations 

We would like to thank you for all of your 

uniform donations so far! We are still 

accepting donations ready for our Uniform Event on 

Wednesday 14 June. 

https://forms.office.com/e/TTmKY1FJFe

